
June 28, 2007 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to recommend Mrs. Lorraine Brock.  I have had the joy and privilege to be 

Keith & Lorraine’s pastor now for a number of years.  They are wonderful Christian folks 

who are dedicated to the Lord and have built a strong Christian home.   

 

I have the very strongest confidence in Lorraine as a leader and one who unselfishly 

ministers to others.  She and her husband Keith have built a wonderful adult class in our 

Sunday School, and they faithfully minister to the people of their class.  It is obvious that 

Lorraine is very talented in regard to organizing and getting things done.  She and Keith 

have been involved in leadership in our church and have been a great blessing to me 

personally as their pastor. 

 

I know you will not be disappointed if you call upon this fine lady to speak in your 

church or organization. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary Coleman 

Senior Pastor  


